
BRIHANMUMBAI MAHANAGAR PALIKA 

VETERINARY HELATH DEPARTMENT DEONAR ABATTOIR 

 

PUMBIC NOTICE 

 

Sub: - Temporary shutdown of small Animal Incinerator at Malad 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Small Animal Incinerator located at Malad, operated by 

the Brihanmumbai Municipal Corporation (BMC), will be temporarily shut down for 

maintenance. 

 

The duration of Shut Down will be 3 week with effect from 2nd December 2024. 
 

We regret any inconvenience this may cause and appreciated cooperation  

 

 

 

Dr. Pathan K.A 

General Manager – Deonar Abattoir 

Head –Veterinary Health Department 

Brihanmumbai Municipal Corporation 

 

 


